

PUBLIC ADVISORY COMMITTEE

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

Thursday, July 21, 2011 2:00 p.m. to 3:30 p.m. 1660 Mission Street Room 2001

The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Public Advisory Committee will be held on Thursday, August 18, 2011. Please forward any agenda items to Carolyn.Jayin@sfgov.org.

The public is cordially invited to attend the Public Advisory Committee meetings. This Committee is an informal group which discusses issues of policy and procedure in the operation of the Department of Building Inspection. For information about this Committee, please contact Carolyn Jayin at (415) 558-6131.